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Telephone 64811
6« December, 1961.

Dear Tate,

Thank you for your further letter regarding the dates for
the meeting next years. Due to the confusion we have now run
up against a snag, which is that precisely that week—end
(14. to 16. September) Worcester College already have a
conference being held theres

I have now written to the Provost of Oriel which is

my 'second' college so to speak, and as soon as I have
g reply I will let you knowe

Jo TRUETA,

Professor B. Tate,
Department of Spanish,
University of Nottinghame



